
 
 
 
 
 

30th September 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents 

 

Headteacher Appointment 

 

On behalf of the governing body, I am pleased to announce that following 

an intensive selection process, I was able to make an offer of 

appointment to Mrs Sara Wilkes, the current deputy head at Chapel 

Fields School in Solihull. 

 

Mrs Wilkes has accepted the position and will start in January 2015. 

 

Mrs Jane Ferguson will be continuing her excellent work as our interim 

head teacher. 

 

I would like to thank all the staff, children and governors who 

contributed to the process of recruiting our new head teacher. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 
 

 

Fiona McGruer 

Chair of Governors 

 
 
 
 


